South Central Christian Men’s Evangelistic Fellowship Meeting
September 23, 2019 at Mansfield

Doc Pickle opened with prayer.
Sang 2 songs, offering taken

Don Hudson introduced Associate Judge Veenstra who talked on “Drug Court and The Importance of
Faith in Recovery”

Alan Bates opened the business portion of the meeting with prayer.
Barry talked about financial matters.

Don gave report on MOVE.

Barry and Rick Mosher talked about Poteau and Dexter church plants.

Barry read the motion made in the Board meeting to “Hire a CPA to bring us in compliance with the IRS.”
Membership voted, and the motion passed.

Meeting will be in Licking in October. This will be election night. Barry mentioned all 4 Board members
have agreed to run again, but urged other members to consider running for office.

Talk and report on Campus House.

Don closed with prayer.



